
 

Please do not enter school grounds if you, or anyone in your household, are displaying any coronavirus 

symptoms. Namely: high fever, continuous, persistent cough, loss of smell or taste. 

 

On arrival at school, use the hand sanitiser outside the main entrance of the school. Then apply a face 

covering supplied. At the end of your visit please dispose of the covering in the bin provided. 

 

Ring the bell and stand back while a staff member comes to the door. 

 

If your visit does not require you to enter the school building, you will be asked to sign in at the table 

outside. Otherwise, open the door when the Reception staff have unlocked the maglock giving them time to 

step back. 

 

Maintain 2m distance between you and the Reception staff at all times. 

 

You will be asked to confirm the following; 

• I, and none of the people in my household, have displayed any symptoms of coronavirus in the last 

14 days 

o Fever 

o Persistent cough 

o Loss of smell and/or taste 

• I am not aware of having any contact with anyone known to have had, or suspected to have had 

coronavirus in the last 14 days 

• I will seek to maintain 2m distance between everyone on site 

• I will use hand sanitiser (or wash my hands) before touching any school property, especially door 

handles. 

• I will ensure my chaperone is aware of all the places I have been around school (so that thorough 

cleaning can be carried out after your visit). 

Thank you for your co-operation. 

 

 

Duncan Flint 

Headmaster 

 


